
 
Work on the Sarah Mildred Long Bridge 
Week of March 5, 2018 
 
Throughout the project, MaineDOT will continue to post Cianbro’s three-week work 
schedules.  The below schedule is a simplified one-week snapshot of work activity. 

 

After much evaluation and discussion on the work items that remain, MaineDOT directed Cianbro this 
week to open the bridge before the end of March.  Cianbro has responded positively to the 

Department’s directive and is working collaboratively with the Department to accomplish this 
undertaking.  The project team continues to evaluate the work items that remain and will prioritize 

the tasks needed to be completed before the opening of the bridge during the next several weeks.  
It is expected that work will be required after the opening of the bridge, some of which will require 
off-peak lane closures as appropriate.  The details and timing of those temporary closures will be 

worked out by the project team and announced in advance as that information becomes available. 

Due to the winter storm this week, no ongoing work activities were fully completed.  However, despite 
the inclement weather, progress has been made on several of the remaining work items, many of 

which are approaching completion.” 
 

 

 

 


